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$$$$$$$$$$$
HAVE YOU

CHECKED YOUR
PAY STUB LATELY?

$$$$$$$$$$$$
As you may be aware Verizon changed their time reporting

program to WorkBrain. Over the last 6 months several
members have been shorted hours on their paychecks.

If you are not in the habit of checking each pay stub now is
the time to start. CWA Local 9588 recommends you

review all pay stubs for the last 6 months.

If you find a discrepancy notify your supervisor
immediately. If they fail to correct your pay, contact your

Union Steward.

CWA~21


